
/ks 
4:30 p.m., Wednesday, May 24, 2023 

Environment, Transportation & Public Safety Standing Committee 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

Item 8.1 Move Residential Alley Garbage Collection to Curbside – City Wide 
a) Shane Mitchell, Ward 4 resident, submitting the previously 
distributed comments received May 23, 2023 as a written submission
b) Marty Bevin, Ward 4 resident, submitting the attached comments 
received May 24, 2023 as a written submission

DELEGATIONS: 

Item 7.1 Report No. 156 of the Windsor Licensing Commission – Taxicab meter rate 
and tariffs 
a) Walter Bezzina, Vets Cab, (in person)
b) Marwan Abou-Zeeni, Chairperson, Unifor Local 195, available for

questions (in person)
c) Jay Abdoulrahman, Canadian Checker Cab, available for questions (in

person)

Item 8.1 Move Residential Alley Garbage Collection to Curbside – City Wide 
a) Nick Rosic, Ward 3 resident (in person)
b) Nicholas Amlin, Ward 3 resident (in person)



May 24, 2023 
Environment, Transportation & Public Safety Standing Committee 

Item 8.1 – Written Submission 

From: Marty Bevan  
Sent: May 24, 2023 11:05 AM 
To: Stuart, Kelly <kstuart@citywindsor.ca> 
Subject: Re: Link for report 

 Hi Kelly,  

My main concern is poor care and control of garbage in alleys. And, if we aren't leaving it in the 

Alley for collection, we really should be keeping it in our own personal spaces until garbage day. 

I would be suggesting that we keep our garbage containers in our yard until pick up day. Not in 

the alleys, which is as far as one can get the garbage from their homes, but also available for our 

less fortunate to rummage through creating more work for homeowners. 

If we are forced to keep the garbage in our own yards, we are more responsible for its care and 

control.  

If someone comes into our property and makes a mess rummaging for their survival, we are 

more likely to clean it up immediately. Less accessibility for rats, less blaming our less fortunate, 

cleaner alleys that are more enjoyable to access one's yard, or even to use for block parties! 

That's a lot of wins. 

Thank you, 

Marty Bevan 

1251 Monmouth Road.  

mailto:kstuart@citywindsor.ca



